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                  File:    3-26 

2018-1 
 

 

 

CRJ UNIFORM REPLACEMENT UPDATE 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

The IAM has contacted the company concerning the uniform bank replacement not being 

available on January 1, as contractually provided in the CRJ CBA Section 18.E.1.a.  The 

company has contacted the vendor and the system should be updated later this evening.  

  

Please contact a grievance representative or me if you have any questions. 

 

In Solidarity, 
        

   

   

        Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 
                  SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 

 

 

MC/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 DL 142 E-Board 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


